
New York State Executive Chamber 
Request for Proposals (RFP) 

Commission on the Future of Health Care Support Services 
AMENDMENT 1 

Issued August 5, 2024 
 

This Amendment is being issued to amend certain information contained in the Future of 
Health Care Support Services Request for Proposals (RFP) that was issued July 15, 
2024.  

The RFP is amended as follows:  

1. The Future of Health Care Support Services RFP is hereby on hold until further notice.  
 

2. The schedule on page 1 is hereby deleted and replaced with the following:  

Date Event 
July 15, 2024 Issuance of Request for Proposals  
July 22, 2024 by 12:00 PM ET Consultant/Firm Inquiries Due  
TBD Chamber’s Response to Firm Inquiries 
TBD Proposal Submission Deadline 
TBD Finalist Interviews 
TBD Proposal Evaluation and Selection 
TBD Anticipated Contract Start Date 

The Executive Chamber reserves the right to change any of the dates stated in the RFP.  
 
3. All references to the “Chamber’s Response to Consultant/Firm Inquiries” due date, 

“Proposal Submission Deadline” due date, “Finalist Interviews” due date, “Proposal 
Evaluation and Selection” due date, and “Anticipated Contract Start Date” are hereby 
deleted and replaced with “TBD”.  

 
4. The Chamber’s Response to Firm Inquiries will be released at a future date.  
 
Except as noted above all other terms and conditions of this RFP remain unchanged. 
 


